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For Immediate Release 

Press Release 
Rev. Roosevelt Sanders Scholarship to Honor Essential Workers This Year  

Nominations being accepted now through November 20, 2020. 

Indianapolis IN,:  Celebrating its 49th year, The Mozel Sanders Foundation has opened up to receive nominations for 

the Rev. Roosevelt Sanders Scholarship.  This year, in honor of the sacrifices made by those in health care, civil 

servantry, food service, and others, our scholarship will be award to essential workers. 

 

“We felt it necessary to celebrate those on the front line and let them know that their sacrifice matters,” shares 

Stephen Mozel James Sanders, CEO of Mozel Sanders Foundation.  “While we would love to honor everyone 

because the risk is so great, we hope the help we can provide will be well received.” 

 

Mozel Sanders Foundation has been giving scholarships away for the past 10 years.  The Rev. Roosevelt Scholarship 

was established after the passing of Rev. Roosevelt Sanders to help children and adults.  “We are grateful for our 

partnership with Financial Center First Credit Union who funds the scholarships for us each year,” states Stephanie 

Sanders, Executive Director for Mozel Sanders.   

 

To nominate someone, go to MozelSanders.org and click on ‘SCHOLARSHIP’ to nominate someone for the Essential 

Worker Scholarship.   

 

People can always contribute to the Mozel Sanders Foundation, Inc. by going to the website at MozelSanders.org 

and contributing through PayPal or credit/debit card.  They can text Mozel to 313131, through the CashApp using 

$mozelsanders or through snail mail c/o Mozel Sanders Foundation, Inc., 709 N Belmont Ave., Indianapolis IN 46222.   

 

Mozel Sanders Foundation, Inc. is longest running organization in the country feeding the most people on 

Thanksgiving Day. “We believe that a healthy mind begins with a full stomach so that is what fuels us to do what we 

do.  We also give away groceries every 2nd Thursday of the month at our base location Mt. Vernon Community 

Baptist Church, 709 N. Belmont Avenue, Indianapolis IN 46222.” shares Stephen Sanders.    

 

For more information, please contact Stephanie Sanders at 317-506-8224, Stephen Sanders at 317-636-7985 or PR 

Contact Dawn Jones at 919-649-5358.   

 

About The Mozel Sanders Foundation:   

The Mozel Sanders Foundation is a non-profit organization, established in 1971, that has been feeding the hungry for 

over 40 years. Last year, the foundation served over 20,000 hot meals on Thanksgiving Day. The Mozel Sanders 

Foundation gives hope to the hungry and empowers youth & adults in Central Indiana.  2021 will be our 50th year in 

serving the Indianapolis community.   
 

 


